
  

Templeton Crescent – Local Traffic Management Plan Study 
In response to concerns raised by residents regarding excessive speeding and erratic driving along 
Templeton Crescent, the City of Wanneroo has commissioned Transport Engineering consultants 
“Cardno” to complete a Study of Templeton Crescent, to consider the installation of Traffic 
Management to assist in remediating the issues being faced. 

The study will investigate traffic survey data, on-site observations and also consult with the local 
community, to identify a proposed solution befitting the areas needs and dealing with the issues as 
investigated throughout the study. 

The purpose of consulting with the community is to allow residents to have an opportunity to voice 
their concerns on any proposed treatment options and to ensure the proposal satisfies the needs of 
the community whilst providing safe movement for all modes of travel. 

Starting from 07th January 2015 residents within the Templeton crescent Traffic Management Study 
Area (refer to Figure 1), will start to receive information that relates to the traffic management proposal 
options and outlines how to participate in the community consultation process. This survey period will 
end on Monday 2nd February. 

 
Figure 1. Traffic Management Study Area 

If you live within the Study Area, look out for this information in your mail box. 

A public meeting will be held at Girrawheen Library on Friday 06th February, 2015 at 6:30 pm to 8:00 
pm.  The online survey (available to residents within the study area only) can be accessed via this link 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/3NYCH2F. 
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